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November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

As we approach ‘Concert Season,’ we would like to remind you of our rules when 

watching your children perform in School. 

  

As in all Schools, we have a number of children whose photograph or video cannot be 

published online for safeguarding reasons. 

  

Due to this, we ask you to please only capture your own child in your photos or video and 

that these memories remain for personal use. We respectfully request that they are 

not shared more widely on social networks. 

  

Many thanks for your understanding. 

 

Helen Dean 
 

Mrs. H Dean 

Computing & GDPR Leader 
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